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Molina Adjusts Prior Authorization Requirements to Comply with Senate Bill 412 

In accordance with Michigan Senate Bill 412, Molina Healthcare of Michigan (MHM) has updated prior 
authorization requirements for our Medicaid health plan for the following four categories: 

• Cancer

• Organ replacement therapy

• Epilepsy or seizure disorder

• Opioid withdrawal

All authorization adjustments are effective as of June 8, 2022. MHM will reprocess claims from June 8 forward 
that may have been denied for authorization once our system updates are completed. Authorization 
requirements may be specific to particular diagnoses. Full updated MHM prior authorization matrices for the 
second and third quarters of 2022 are available at 
https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/mi/medicaid/forms/fuf.aspx. 

For claims received for the noted categories, Molina will review and approve in accordance with reasonable, 
appropriate payment parameters (e.g., age, diagnosis, amounts, etc.) that align with a drug’s United States 
Food and Drug Administration’s (FDA) approved labeled indications. 

If you have questions, please contact your Provider Service Representative directly or the Provider Services 
Department by phone at (947) 622-1230 or (947) 218-0897 or by email at 
MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthcare.com. 

Thank you for serving Molina members. 
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